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I fully oppose SB 408 which puts the OHA (Oregon Health Authority) above all health 

care provider licensing boards. 

 

I do not see any problem with the current situation in Oregon and thus there is no 

clear need to give OHA such authority. Giving OHA such authority would further 

contribute to lengthy bureaucratic processes that would undermine or slow down the 

inclusion of new research findings into medical practices. 

 

Instead, I urge you to work on bills that are truly needed. 


